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Global Participation & Confidence Course – Te Ao Whanui

An important component of the Te Ao Whanui course is participating in the Taking IT Global online community.  Most of the students in the class are in the process of developing penpal relationships with Pao – Shan children living in a refugee camp in Thailand. They have received photos and information about the Pao – Shan children and have sent their own profiles and photos in return. Jace Hobbs raises funds to help the children receive an education and is our contact person. Jace is in New Zealand this week and a telephone conference will take place on Wednesday between Jace and a team of students from the year 10 class.

Liz Stevenson, from CORE Education, has worked with us to develop our own website which all students will contribute to as part of their regular programmes. The website will be read by students from other countries who are also participating in the Taking IT Global programme and, on June 10th, a group of our students will travel to Whakatane where we will be hosted by Awanuiarangi and lead a Video-Conference panel discussion about the Te Ao Whanui programme.

Other aspects of the course:

· Local investigation of a social issue with the expectation that students will make a positive contribution to resolving the issue and prepare an In-Depth Presentation outlining the process of inquiry, the actions they took and the outcome/s of their involvement.

· Ongoing study of social issues as outlined in the New Zealand Curriculum – e.g. i) Human Rights, ii) An Ancient Civilization, iii) Global issues, iv) New Zealand History, v) Cultural interaction, vi) Migration, vii) Government.

· Students who demonstrate that they have the knowledge and skills to meet the requirements of NCEA Level 1 will be offered the opportunity to be assessed in appropriate Achievement Standards. 

· The opportunity to travel overseas in 2011 to experience cultures and lifestyles that differ significantly from their own. Students are expected to carry out fundraising to cover costs. The next meeting will be held in the school staffroom at 5pm on Thursday 3rd June.

( - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

PERMISSION for students travelling to Whakatane on June 10th for the Video-Conference – students will leave Edgecumbe College at 8.45a.m. and return to the college by 11.00. 

RETURN to MS STURGESS by Friday 4th June, 2010

I/we give permission for _________________________________ to travel to Whakatane on June 10th and participate in the Video-Conference at Wananga a Awanuiarangi. 

Parent/Caregiver’s signature: ______________________________

Contact phone number: ___________________________________

Any health issues or concerns: 

